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We hope you had a great week! 

 
 

 

 

If anyone is having a clear out of toys -      

push up toys, cause and effect toys, sensory 

toys, animals, Mr Potato Head, V Tech Toot 

Toot or any insert jigsaws please consider    

donating these to school as Classes would 

really appreciate them. 

Thank you! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Staff Development 

Wed, 20th September 

3pm-4:30pm 
If you would like to share any news on the        

newsletter, please send photos etc to : 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

We Did It!! 

It was great to see so many staff, their  

family and of course their furry friends 

make the 11.3 mile walk to raise money for 

our school. 

We would like to thank you for your     

support and donations.                         

We raised over £1200! 

AAC Training 

On Friday, your child should have brought 

home a letter regarding our upcoming Parent's 

Evening. If you haven't already, please could 

you fill this in and return to school as soon as 

possible to ensure that you are booked in for a 

slot to meet with the class teacher and your 

child's key worker, to discuss how they are 

settling in so far. If you haven't received a  

letter or have misplaced it, please let the 

teacher know in the home/school diary and 

they will send you a replacement.   

PARENT’S EVENING 



 

 

Aisling’s Class - Harvey 

Katie’s Class –Jade 

Samantha’s Class –Zachary 

Laura’s Class – Archie.L 

Rebecca’s Class-- Ayaan.K 

Danielle/Connor’s Class –Charlie.B 

Julie’s Class - Jacob.B 

 Michael’s Class - Aadam 

Courtney’s Class - Eva 

Josh’s Class - Hana 

  Alex’s Class - Caiden 

Libby’s Class - Dalia 

 

 

 

You can view all of our policies on the      

school website: 

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk  

                

 

 

We would like to take the opportunity to invite you in to school           

on Wednesday 27th September 2023 at 1.30pm for our new 

starter's welcome afternoon. 

Refreshments will be available, and we would love it if 

you could join us and meet the team. 

Staff Children 

Jaida Ahyan 

On Friday 29th September we are hosting a coffee morning at school in aid 

of Rosemere Cancer Foundation  We are hoping to raise lots of money for this local 

charity that supports cancer units across the North West of England.  Unlike other 

charities, The Rosemere Cancer Foundation supports cancer  patients by providing 

additional facilities and services where they are being treated.    

  We would like to invite you into school on Friday 29th September from 10am 

till 11.30am. We will be serving coffee, tea, juice and a selection of yummy buns 

and cakes.    

  If you would like to help us by sending in cakes on the day of the coffee morning 

this would be greatly  appreciated. Due to food regulations please ensure any cakes 

sent in arrive in sealed packaging with a full list of ingredients on the packaging, if 

you would like to send in home baked cake please ensure you send a list of  ALL 

the ingredients used in the cakes. We do hope you will be able to join us and help 

support this worthy cause.    

Mon 25th September -    Merry Berries begins  

Wed 27th September -   New Starter Afternoon  

Fri 29th September - Rosemere Coffee Morning 

Mon 2nd October -                   Harvest Day 














